
REMINDER: HOODIES  
READY FOR PICK UP
Attention Xatśūll members, the branded hoodies have 
arrived and are ready for pick up.

If you requested a hoodie, please stop by the office and 
pick yours up at reception if you have not done so already.

If you requested a hoodie but are unable to pick yours up, 
we will mail yours out (no need to call).


